
 

 

Construction and Materials Bureau 

800 Lincoln Way, Ames, IA 50010 

Phone: 515-239-1237   Email: jeff.devries@iowadot.us 

 
April 8, 2022 
         
Renee Thomas 
Sr. Engineer & DOT Manager 
Adhesives Technology Corp. 
450 E. Copans Road 
Pompano Beach, FL 33064 
 
Subject: Appendixes C of IM 491.11, New Approval 
 
Dear Renee: 

I have reviewed your request for approval of the Ultrabond ASF-2000, an adhesive anchor 
manufactured by the Adhesives Technology Corp. The submitted documents and test results 
indicate the product in compliance with the Iowa DOT IM 491.11. Based on the documentation 
provided and the test results reported, this product has been approved and will be added to the 
Iowa Materials Approved Product List Enterprise (MAPLE), the Appendixes A, B, and C of IM 
491.11, respectively. To search the MAPLE, please visit “https://maple.iowadot.gov/”. 

The approval of the product may be withdrawn any time because of deficient test result, product 
change, or unsatisfactory field performance. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeff De Vries, PE 

Testing Engineer 

Office of Construction and Materials 

 


